

Dear future Newman Senior High School parents, carers and students

As Principal of Newman Senior High School, it is my pleasure to welcome you to our school community. I want your child to enjoy a positive experience at Newman Senior High School, to achieve the best possible educational outcomes, and to leave school with an optimistic outlook and a keen desire to make a worthwhile contribution to the wider community

Newman Senior High School is jewel in the Iron Heart of the Pilbara. By students following the Newman Way, we pride ourselves on a continuing tradition of excellence in academic, vocational, cultural and sporting pursuits. The standards for all is Care and Compassion, Respect and Responsibility. Our dedicated staff deliver outstanding educational programs.

The school community is very fortunate to have exceptional support from the community. This includes the Pilbara Education Partnership with BHP, VSwans programs and Follow the Dream program. Our local businesses provide opportunities for students with workplace learning and school based traineeships. UWA's Aspire program supports students who want to pursue university pathways.

Our school's vision is to inspire students to embrace their diversity and be passionate about learning in order to achieve their personal best. This is fostered through the extensive Year 7 to Year 12 secondary education program, supported by Vocational Education and Training (VET), Year 11 and 12 ATAR courses, cultural, artistic and sporting opportunities. The school is also participating in the Fogarty Foundation EDvance program, a whole school improvement program providing school executive teams with leadership and management skills, including mentorship, focussing on improving educational outcomes of our students.

Our multi-cultural campus has a vibrant, friendly and happy atmosphere. Students consistently provide feedback that the school promotes and delivers a well-rounded, balanced education. Former students convey affection for, and pride in, Newman Senior High School.

In closing, I Invite you to take a look through our website at: http://www.newmanshs.wa.edu.au/ for further information on our school and encourage you to visit us for a personal tour to view for yourself the impressive facilities and spectacular surroundings that make our school so unique.

Yours sincerely

Carolyn Cook - Principal